Louis Glanzman

6 Oxford Court

Medford, New Jersey 08055

Mr. Louis Glanzman:

Thank you for all of your inspired work in 2009.  I hope you liked the treatment of your works in our “Out and About” art and culture news magazine.
I have two firm commitments for additional paintings and I think I have arranged for a third.
(1) Stafford Township Historical Society wants to commission an illustration of 
Bacon at Manahawkin – December 3, 1781, I thought of this:
As Bacon and his troops triumphantly exit the town, between the Free Church of Manahawkin and Randolph’s Tavern, the Manahawkin Militia recovers the wounded.  Lines Pangborn is dead and a doctor passes a silk scarf through the shoulder wound of Sylvester Tilton sitting in propped up on the wall of the old church that would look a lot like a friends meeting house – very plain horizontal cedar siding.
(2) A Small group of historians have helped to save the site of the Pulaski massacre – they are called the Affair at Egg Harbor Historical Society.
The representative is Dale Denda 1-541-242-2197 (He lives and works in Maryland).  He would like to come up to visit you and explain what they want.  I have explained the cost and asked them not to be too much trouble for you.

3) I am also working on a funding source (not certain yet) to fund the illustration of the Toms River Block House (the DVD) I gave you.

We took your original illustration with us to the NJ state History convention in November and the people were very impressed.  Several mentioned projects they might want to talk to you about, but I said not to bother you until they had a clear idea what they wanted and they had the funds in hand.

I hope to see you soon.

Sincerely,

Tim Hart

